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Announcement: Notice of Instructional
Materials Review for Science Curriculum
Adoption
October 9, 2023

In keeping with School Board Policy |I/IIA-AR, this notice serves to
inform the North Marion community of the review of Science
Instructional Materials. The North Marion review process will continue
through spring 2024, at which time a K-12 committee will make a
recommendation for the School Board to approve. The materials will
be implemented in the 2024-2025 school year.

For more information, please contact Desiree Kiesel, Director of
Teaching and Learning, at desiree.kiesel@nmarion.k12.or.us.

Read more about the adoption process on the Oregon Department of
Education Instructional Materials website.



https://policy.osba.org/nmarion/search.asp?si=75853865&pid=r&nsb=1&n=0&_charset_=windows-1252&bcd=%F7&s=nmarion&query=materials+adoption
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/educator-resources/teachingcontent/instructional-materials/Pages/Adoption-Criteria.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/educator-resources/teachingcontent/instructional-materials/Pages/Adoption-Criteria.aspx

